ASIA-PACIFIC STRATEGIC INVESTMENTS LIMITED

(Incorporated in the Republic of Singapore)
(Company Registration No. 200609901H)

REPLY TO SGX QUERIES REGARDING TRADING ACTIVITY

The Board of Directors (the “Board”) of Asia-Pacific Strategic Investments Limited (the “Company”)
refers to the queries from the Singapore Exchange Securities Trading Limited (the “SGX-ST”) on 7
October 2013 regarding the substantial decrease in the price of share of the Company traded today.
The Company sets out its responses to the queries as follows:

Question 1:

Are you aware of any information not previously announced concerning you (the issuer), your
subsidiaries or associated companies which, if known, might explain the trading?

- If yes, the information must be announced immediately.

Reply to Question 1:

The Board is not aware of any information not previously announced concerning the Company, its
subsidiaries or associated companies which, if known, might explain the trading.

Question 2:
Are you aware of any other possible explanation for the trading?

Reply to Question 2:

The Board is not aware of any other possible explanation for the trading.

Question 3:
Can you confirm your compliance with the listing rules and, in particular, listing rule 7037

Reply to Question 3:

The Board confirms that the Company is in compliance with the listing rules, in particular, listing rule
703.

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD

Dato’ Dr. Choo Yeow Ming
Chairman and Chief Executive Officer

7 October 2013

This announcement has been prepared by the Company and its contents have been reviewed by the Company’s
sponsor, Stamford Corporate Services Pte Ltd (the “Sponsor”), for compliance with the relevant rules of the
Singapore Exchange Securities Trading Limited (the “SGX-ST”). The Sponsor had not independently verified the
contents of this announcement.

This announcement has not been examined or approved by the SGX-ST and the SGX-ST assumes no
responsibility for the contents of this announcement including the correctness of any statements or opinions
made or reports contained in this announcement.



The contact person for the Sponsor is Mr Ng Joo Khin.
Telephone number: 6389 3000. Email: jookhin.ng@stamfordlaw.com.sg



